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Greetings, 
 
I would like to schedule a preliminary consultation with the planning board as soon as possible regarding the 
Goss land that will be conveyed to SPNHF.  I'd like to see if the plat is complete as now drawn and if the plat 
will need to be submitted to Lee and Durham as well. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Steve 
 
 
 
Stephen P. Perron, LLS 
Forester & Land Surveyor 
PO Box 816 
Henniker NH  03242 
  
(603) 748-9410 
  
s.p.perron@gmail.com 
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